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Subject:

Dear Ms. l{offman,
Thanks for the generous award. lt does make a difference.
I also want to thank you and the rest of the interview team (Mr.Brett and Ms. Debbie) for taking the time and

adjusting your schedule for the rneeting last Tuesday night.
I'll check next week at school to make sure no classes will be held on July 26th for the award meeting and

confirm with you before the RSVP date.

Again, appreciate your help and consideration Q

Regards,

Miriarn Louca
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LEAH I-{OFFMAN

Re: Kiwanis Scholarship


